From: <u>Council Clerk – Testimony</u>

To: <u>Dee White</u>; <u>Council Clerk – Testimony</u>

Subject: RE: communication

Date: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 12:06:48 PM

Hi Dee,

You have been removed from the January 6^{th} meeting and have been confirmed for January 13^{th} at 9:30am.

Council meetings are being held virtually, so you will receive an email with information about how to join the meeting using your phone or the internet. You will receive this email next week. The Council meeting will start at 9:30 am. Let me know if you have any questions.

Tristan

From: Dee White <deewhite1@mindspring.com>

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 9:58 AM

To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: RE: communication

Yes, please reserve the 6th.

Dee White 97206

Topic: Portland Water Bureau and our community's health and welfare

Thank you, Dee White

From: Council Clerk – Testimony [mailto:CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov]

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 4:57 PM

To: <u>deewhite1@mindspring.com</u> **Subject:** FW: communication

Hi Dee White,

The council offers public communications at the beginning of each council meeting. There are five spots available at each meeting for members of the community to speak on a topic of their choosing for 3 minutes, uninterrupted.

The next available dates for communications is Wednesday, January 6th. The meeting begins promptly at 9:30am and that is when you would be addressing the council, by video. If you would like to reserve a spot to address Council on this date, please provide a zip code and topic.

The deadline to sign up for January 6th is Monday, December 28th.

Tristan Sakamoto

From: Dee White <<u>deewhite1@mindspring.com</u>>

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 4:08 PM

To: McClymont, Keelan < Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: communication

Hi Keelan,

I would like to sign up for a communication, please.

Subject (may change but will give plenty of notice: Portland Water Bureau's harmful lead levels and the vulnerable

Thank you, Dee White Request of Dee White to address Council regarding the Portland Water Bureau and our community's health and welfare (Communication)

January 13, 2021

Placed on File

Filed: January 5, 2020

MARY HULL CABALLERO Auditor of the City of Portland

By Tristan R Sakamoto Digitally signed by Tristan R Sakamoto Date: 2021.01.05 09:39:23 -08'00' Deputy

COMMISSIONERS VOTED AS FOLLOWS:		
	YEAS	NAYS
1. Rubio		
2. Ryan		
3. Hardesty		
4. Mapps		
Wheeler		